
T.C.A.  INTENT TO  RE-ENROLL

lt is time to begin re-enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year.  We would  like to get an estimate as soon

as  possible of how many students we  have  returning for next year.   Unless your income  has significantly

changed this year, or there is a change  in the  number of students you are enrolling,  an appointment will

not be necessary to  re-enroll.   We will re-enroll your family at your current monthly payment amount.

PENNSYLVANIA STUDENTS:  lf you  are  a  Pennsylvania  resident  receiving  a  discounted  tuition  rate,  your

child(ren)  will   not   be  enrolled   until  the  online   FACTS  application   is  completed.     You  can   access  the

application   at   the   following   link:   httDs://online.factsmst.com/signin/4CSST.      If  you   have   questions

concerning the  FACTS application,  please call the school office.

Please complete the form  below (one  per family), AND  INCLUDE THE  FIRST 2  PAGES OF YOUR

2022 TAX RETURN, and then send it back with your child by Friday, April  14th.

ALL FAMILIES that receive a tuition discount or scholarships are required to send in the first 2

pages of their most recently filed 1040.

Please check all that apply:

_  Yes, a copy of my 2022 Federal Income Tax Return 1040 is attached.

_  Yes, a copy of my 2021 Federal Income Tax Return 1040 is attached because I have not yet filed
my 2022  Federal  Income Tax Return.

_  No,I do not file federal income taxes OR I pay at least $5,000 or more per student for tuition.

_  No,I do not plan to re-enroll my child(ren) for the 2023-24 school year.

_  Yes,I plan to re-enroll my child(ren) for the 2023-24 school year.

Returning students enrolling:

New students enrolling:

Grade entering:

Grade entering:

Grade entering:

Grade entering:

Grade entering:

Grade entering:

Enrollment forms sent back without income taxes attached (unless NO is checked above) will not be

accepted, and your child will not be re-enrolled. Class spaces are limited so if we do not receive a

reenrollment form  back by April  14th, we cannot hold a spot for your student.


